
Cooma O&G and Point of Care Emergency Workshops 
 
On 1st August ASUM hosted O&G and EPoC ultrasound workshops in Cooma. Both 
workshops were well attended with participants travelling from Westmead hospital as well as 
from Coffs Harbour.  
 
Feedback was exceptional with all participants agreeing the workshops were a great 
educational opportunity. Attendees have requested information about similar workshops in 
the future.  
It was also noted that there would be an immediate improvement in use of PoC scanners as 
a result of attending the workshops. 
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Convenor 


